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PARISH STAFF 

        Pastor:  Rev. Leonard L. Marrujo 

Priest in Residence:        Rev. George DaRoza 

Off./Min. Coordinator:  Janet Money 

Bookkeeper:      Aileen Baker 

Housekeeper:                Martha Sanchez 

Organist:      Sheila Wilkins 

Cantor:       Gina Dowen 

Office Hours 

    Monday - Friday  9 am – 12:30 pm & 1 pm - 4:30 pm 
      

Masses in Church 

 Monday -  Friday  8:15 am             
 Saturday    8:15 am & 5 pm (Vigil)  

 Sunday      9 am & 11 am 

Sacrament of Confession :  

  Tuesday   9 am  - 9:30 am 

            Saturday 3:30 pm- 4:00 pm 

Library Hours:  Wednesday 9 am - 12 pm 

 

June 11, 2023 

11th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
JUNE  18, 2023 



A WORD FROM THE PASTOR 
"St. Thomas Aquinas taught that the Eucharist has three major components: 

memory of the past, a present grace, and hope of eternal life." 

 Last week, Corpus Christi Sunday, marked the beginning of the Eucharistic Revival in which 

the bishops of the United States have come together to encourage the faithful across our nation to   

witness to others of our faith that the real presence of the Lord is contained wholly, body, blood, soul 

and divinity in the precious sacrament. This action taken by the church in the United States is in     

response to the Pew Research Center’s survey indicating that two-thirds of those who self-describe 

themselves as Catholics, that is, those attending mass regularly, no longer believe that Christ is       

present in the Eucharist but instead is merely a symbol of Christ in the Mass.   

 This of course has raised grave concerns among the church leadership, including many of my 

brother priests. So, the question remains, what are we to do about it? How are we going address this 

and what is the best way to communicate this core teaching of the church to our brothers and sisters? 

 In response to this rather grim report, the United States Conference of Catholic Bishops is   

addressing this situation by providing to dioceses and other church institutions, teaching and video      

materials as well as planned events throughout the nation.  

 One of the many events our parish is planning for the next three years is to present a series of 

lectures squarely focusing on this mission. Last Monday for example, I gave the first of the three     

presentations on the Eucharistic Revival in collaboration with the urging of the USCCB along with 

the bishop of Oakland, to inform the people of God exactly what the churches response is and how to 

convey this message clearly.  

 Another presentation on this subject is scheduled for June 21st given by Dr. Anthony Lilles, on 

the historical, scriptural, and traditional aspects of the Eucharist and why as Catholic Christians, we 

believe it to be the body and blood of Christ. And finally, on June 28th, Fr. George Da Roza, will give 

the last of these lectures by introducing  our community to the spiritual understanding and the    sa-

credness of this belief. This will be followed by the exposition of the Blessed Sacrament.  

 Altogether it is the church’s desire to emphasize this belief if not to the whole parish          

community, at least to those whose beliefs have not waned or to those who continue to question its’ 

validity and efficacy. It is also my desire to see that you are given proper catechizing, with an          

understanding of the Eucharists’ transcendental reality. God bless. 
Fr. Leonard L. Marrujo  



LOOKING AHEAD 

Tuesday  

06/20 
8:15 AM 

Living & Deceased members of   
Noriega & Gonzales family 

Wednesday 

06/21 
8:15 AM † June M. Ferreira 

Thursday 

06/22 
8:15 AM † Isabel Almeida 

Friday 

06/23 
8:15 AM Sp. Int. Rosemary Koepke 

Saturday 

06/24 

8:15 AM 

5:00 PM 

† Sr. Giannina Gilardi Fdcc 

† Taryn Sievers 

Sunday 

06/25 

9:00 AM                    

11:00 AM  

Sp. Int. Parishioners & Benefactors 

† Zvonko Geiser 

Monday  

06/19 
8:15 AM 

Living & Deceased members of 
Pfautsch & Sommers family 

 

Tuesday, June 27th   - Men’s Ministry 

10 AM– St. Anne’s Parish Hall 

Monday, June 19th - Pizza Bingo Night 

5 PM -  Parish Center 

June 21st  & 28th  

11 AM - Eucharistic Revival - Lecture Series 

St. Anne’s Faith FormaƟon— Bible Study  

Fall Registrations begins June 5th.  

The bible study will consist of two parts.  

       - In the Fall of 2023 -  Psalms 1-72 .   

       - In Spring of 2024 - Psalms 73-150.  

Call the Parish office to reserve your spot.  

Annual Book Sale  

Saturday, August 5th & 12th 
from 10 am to 6:30 pm 

and 

Sunday, August  6th  & 13th 
from 10 am to 2 pm 

 

There will be an eclectic    
selection of books, jigsaw 
puzzles, CDs and DVDs  
available for you to browse 
and choose.  

We will see you in the    
Parish Center! 

LIBRARY ANNUAL BOOK SALE 

 PARISH FINANCIALS 
 

May 2023—Plate collections, donations, 

gifts and bequests  $32,105 

Budget—May   $30,600 

Excess—May   $  1,505 

YTD Excess—May  $15,927 
 

Development fund YTD May  $12,181 

YTD Shortfall Dev. Fund ($318) 
 

Catholic Charity collection  $3,106 

Catholic Comm collection $471 
 

Thank you for your stewardship! 



If you wish to be included or removed from our prayer list, please 
contact Fran Long at   925-939-5151 

PRAY FOR THE SICK 

A BIG SHOUT OUT !  
To our wonderful bulleƟn sponsors (they asked to  re-
main anonymous). You have helped offset the cost of 

prinƟng bulleƟns in-house.  We are grateful. 

St. Anne's Parish Community - Home | Facebook  

Altar Servers Charles Cobb 925-705-7143 

Eucharistic Ministers Charles Cobb 925-705-7143 

Greeters Weekend Mary Beth Hodge 

Lupe Roberts 

925-954-1158 

925-322-8798 

Homebound Evelyn Noriega 510-386-1573 

Library Odile Crandall 925-937-2643 

Facility Maintenance Keith Crandall 

Bob Martini 

925-932-2324 

Parish Office 

Men’s Ministry Martin Bailey 925-932-2324 

Parish Council Paul Molloy 925-323-0730 

Parish Finance Council Peter Newell 925-891-4479 

St. Anne’s Society Joe Cellucci 843-870-6683 

Ushers Fran Long 925-939-5151 

MINISTRIES 

 WHAT’S NEW  

@   ST. ANNE’S? 
 

You may have seen a 
crew working. 

Within a week, we 
have a new walkway. 

 

Thank you, Mr. Cadena 

Andrea Puccini Hogey Hogenboom Mike Abell 
Bob Pape Jannet Tuvilla Pamela Maria 
Bonnie Walsh Jason Navaro Patricia Carey 
Caroline George  Jeff Westerfield Pat Roland 
Carolyn Collins Joe Cellucci Robert DeGraca 
Carter Whitlatch  John Statz Richard Daniels 
Cathy Grimesey Jordan Navaro Rick Williams 
Cheryl Spitz Josay Hayes Robert Davenport 
Chris Ramirez Karen SalcheƩ Robert KraŌschik 
Dave Hirsch  Karl Kropp Robin Duggan  
Debbie Campbell Kathleen Clemons Ron Barajas 
Edward Regan Larry Maday Sandra Chafe 
Ellen Stevens Lisa Fiddler Tom & Vicki Hughes 
Felice Santos MarƟn Keegan Tom Mader 
Fr. Anthony Chang Michael Dunn Vincent Riggio 


